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THE PLACE HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Company Registration Number: 200107762R)

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore)

NO QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM SHAREHOLDERS RELATING TO EGM TO BE HELD ON 28

FEBRUARY 2024

The board of directors (the "Board") of The Place Holdings Limited (the "Company") refers to the

Company's Notice ("Notice") of Extraordinary General Meeting ("EGM") and Circular to Shareholders

which were released on SGXNet and on the Company's website on 14 February 2024.

The Board wishes to announce that as at 2.00 p.m. (Singapore time) on 21 February 2024 (being the

deadline for the submission of questions by shareholders, as stipulated in the Notice), the Company

has not received any questions from shareholders in relation to the resolution to be tabled for approval

at the EGM.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

Ji Zenghe

Executive Chairman

27 February 2024


